
Subject: Re: The Gambia DHS, 2013
Posted by Liz-DHS on Mon, 15 Aug 2016 14:17:50 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear User,
A response from Dr. Ruilin Ren, sampling expert:
Quote:
In the STATA survey set, you need to declare the PSU (DHS variable V001 or V021), but not
necessary to declare the SSU (DHS variable V002), if your aim is to produce sampling errors. You
do not need to declare the fpc because it is not provided in the DHS data. 
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